1-2 83

Class 5  Newsletter

It has been a busy week in Class 5. Children have enjoyed gellibaff, car

mats and painting car tracks in Play and Leisure.

In Numeracy we wrote numerals in foam, the children really enjoyed doing
this. We also played matching games and counted cubes as we built towers.

In Outdoor School we made pictures using leaves and lay on the ﬂoor to
look around and listen to what we could hear. We also made ’leaf soup’
and played with our teddy friends.

Our art topic is digital media which involves the children taking their own
photographs. We dressed up and took photos of each other.

Polite reminder regarding the carpark: Can parents | carers please walk up
and down the path with the children rather than the carpark.




